
NSS UNIT AND VIKSIT BHARAT CELL 

Govt. Degree College Kulgam 

Email:kulgamprincipal@gmail.com Tel. No:01931-260177 
Website: gdckulgam.edu.in Fax No:01931-260177 

 
Ref. No:GDCK/NSS/VBC/24/104    Date:- 05 / 12/2024 

Traffic Awareness Program Organized by NSS Unit at GDC Kulgam 

The NSS unit of Govt. Degree College Kulgam, in collaboration with the Traffic Police 

Department Kulgam, organized a traffic awareness program on December 5, 2024, under 

the guidance of the Principal, Prof. Dr. Syed Eazaz Hussain Rizvi. The event aimed to 

educate students about traffic rules and safe driving practices. 

The program commenced with an introduction by the NSS Program Officer, Dr. Rayees 

Ahmad Rather, who welcomed the guests and outlined the program's objectives. Officers 

from the Traffic Police Department, led by Sub Inspector Mr. Gulzar Ahmad, along with 

Mr. Tariq Ahmad and Mr. Showkat Ahmad, were the key speakers. 

The speakers emphasized the importance of adhering to traffic rules, the dangers of rash 

driving, and essential safety measures. They also provided insights into the significance of 

road discipline to prevent accidents and ensure public safety. 

The Principal appreciated the collaborative efforts of the NSS unit and the Traffic Police 

Department in organizing this informative session. He highlighted the vital role of such 

programs in raising awareness among the youth. 

The program concluded with a vote of thanks delivered by Dr. Rayees Ahmad Rather, 

acknowledging the valuable contribution of the Traffic Police Department and the active 

participation of students. 

 

Sd/= Dr. Rayees Ahmad 

NSS Program Officer 

Copy to: 

1. Worthy District Development Commissioner Kulgam for favour of information.  

2. Worthy Principal, for favor of information. 

3. IQAC Coordinator, for information. 

4. Dy. Sp Traffic Kulgam/ Qazigund for information.  

5. In-charge Website, for information and necessary action.  

6. Offices file, for record and reference. 

 

 


